GL¥

GREEN LINE EXTENSION

April 8,2020

The Honorable Joseph A. Curtatone
Mayor of the City of Somerville

93 Highland Avenue

Somerville, MA 02143

Subject: MBTA Contract No. E22PS04
Green Line Extension Project
City of Somerville: Public Safety Support for Bridge Closures

Dear Mayor Curtatone:

The MBTA recognizes that the closures of the School Street Bridge, Medford Street Bridge, Broadway
Bridge and the Washington Street Railroad Bridge underpass will require the City of Somerville to
provide additional public safety support. The MBTA agrees to support the City of Somerville for
emergency and first responder services, including equipment and apparatus, which are directly related
to these extensive bridge closures for the amount of $325,000.00.

Please ensure payment of these expenses is clearly delineated and tracked. As you are aware, The Green
Line Extension Project receives funding from the U.S. Federal Transit Administration (“FTA”); therefore,
MBTA is using in part, FTA funds to reimburse the City of Somerville. As the MBTA is subject to FTA
audits, the City of Somerville may be subject to future auditing by the FTA to ensure all funds are
properly expended on Green Line Extension Project matters associated with first responders involved
with support of these extensive bridge closures.

Please sign and return this letter, acknowledging you have been advised of the terms for
reimbursement, along with an invoice to facilitate this transaction.

If you have any questions in the meantime, please do not hesitate to contact my office.

Sincerely,

Digitally signed by John Dalton
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